CLASSROOM NEWSLETTER

Great News from Rm.133

Ms. Steph and Ms. Shelby 719-486-4407

Skoucherik@lakecountyshcools.net

Slepore@Lakecountyschools.net



We made it to the last month of school! What a year it has been! Ms. Steph and I are so grateful to have had such a wonderful class this year. Though our students learned from us throughout the year Ms. Steph and I can say we learned a thing or two as well. This group of kids are great friends, helped everyone they could, and so eager to learn. We are so proud of all their hard work! For the students going to kindergarten we cannot wait to see how much more you grow and learn. For our students returning to Preschool for another year, we cannot wait to see you after summer break. Ms. Steph and I will miss you all very much over break! Thank you for being our amazing class!

June

OUR LEARNING

This month we will continue talking about kindergarten and how we are feeling about the transition. We will also just talk about friendships we have made throughout the year.

HOME CONNECTION

We encourage our families to spend as much time as they can with their children. Explore parts of Leadville you may have never explored before. There is learning everywhere and doing it as a family makes it even more meaningful for your child.

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
		1	2 Kindergarten Ice Cream Social 5:30-7:00	3 School is Open
6	7 Movie Day	8	9	10
13 Park Day at the Kiddie Corral	14	15	16 Last Day of School! Celebration!	17

Remember!

Please remember to check backpacks for important information about kindergarten and next school year! Thank you, Ms. Steph and Ms. Shelby!